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As a way of supporting the growth and training of leaders in the African 
Initiated Churches in Ghana, UMC this year is helping Rachel Aikins, a 
faculty member at Good News Theological Seminary (GNTS), acquire a 
doctoral degree. Her autobiographical information, photos, and letters of 
gratitude are all posted on the Ghana bulletin board in the fellowship hall. 
Please take time to read these informative letters about her and her 
family, her prayer concerns, and expressions of gratitude. If you would 
like to share words of support, friendship, or concerns with her, please let 
me know and I will forward these through email. Thank you for your 
commitment to scholarships at GNTS. - Mary Derstein 
 
 


